

NATIONAL RURAL LETTER CARRIERS' ASSOCIATION

1630 Duke Street

Alexandria, Virginia 22314-3467

Phone: (703) 684-5545

Executive Committee

JEANETTE P. DWYER, Chairman

DONALD L. MASTON, President PATRICK A. PITTS, Vice President THOMAS K. TURNER, Secretary-Treasurer JOHN C. ADAMS, Director of Labor Relations NICKY PHILLIPS, Director of Steward Operations

Riegelwood, NC 28456-0025

MICHAEL MEROLA P.O. Box 1466 Torrington, CT 06790 (571) 672-5154

P.O. Box 25

(571) 228-1288

KIRBY D. RICKETTS P.O. Box 464 Trenton, MO 64683-0464 (571) 425-8114

> BETHANY SMALL P.O. Box 11003 Southport, NC 28461 (571) 672-5152

December 10, 2024

Brian L Renfroe, President National Association of Letter Carriers 100 Indiana Avenue NW Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear President Renfroe,

On behalf of the National Rural Letter Carriers' Association (NRLCA) and our more than 130,000 dedicated rural letter carriers nationwide, I express our support for continued success of the annual Letter Carriers' Stamp Out Hunger® Food Drive. We are proud to stand alongside the National Association of Letter Carriers (NALC) in this 33rd year of such a crucial effort to combat hunger in our communities.

The monumental achievement of collecting over 44 million pounds of food in 2024 is a testament to the unwavering dedication of all letter carriers, volunteers, and generous Americans. The NRLCA is honored to be part of this impactful initiative, and we deeply value our partnership with NALC as we work together toward a shared vision of helping those in need.

Your commitment to making a tangible difference in the lives of children, seniors, and families facing hunger is truly inspiring. Rural letter carriers see firsthand the quiet struggles faced by many in the communities we serve, and we recognize the vital role the Stamp Out Hunger® Food Drive plays in alleviating those burdens.

As we look ahead to the 2025 food drive on May 10, the NRLCA is ready to amplify our support by mobilizing our carriers and promoting participation nationwide to ensure another record-breaking year. Together, we can continue to deliver hope and sustenance to millions of Americans.

With unity, compassion, and an unwavering dedication to improving lives across the country, we look forward to another powerful year of service.

In Solidarity,

Donald L Maston,

President

National Rural Letter Carriers' Association

